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January 14, 2019 
 
 
Members of the Maryland Congressional Delegation 
Washington, D.C. 
 
Transmitted via electronic mail 
 
 
Dear Members of Maryland’s Congressional Delegation: 
 
 Enclosed, you will find an analysis conducted by the Bureau of Revenue Estimates outlining 
the economic and revenue impact, on a bi-weekly basis, of the partial federal government shutdown 
on the State of Maryland.  
 
 As the analysis highlights, the longest federal government shutdown in our nation’s history 
is having a detrimental impact on the lives of hardworking Marylanders who work for the federal 
government. More than 172,000 Marylanders who are employed by the federal government are 
negatively impacted. Every two weeks, Maryland federal employees impacted by the shutdown lose 
more than $778 million in hard-earned wages. Our state and local governments are deprived of 
more than $57.5 million in income tax revenue, and more than $2.1 million in sales tax revenue. 
 
 Like you, I have read news reports of the consequences that the federal government 
shutdown has had on the lives of Americans within Maryland and across the country. Marylanders 
are struggling to pay their bills, buy their groceries, and put gas in their cars. Vulnerable families 
who depend on critical government services are placed in unnecessary limbo. And, as my agency 
prepares for the upcoming tax filing season, critical operations at the Internal Revenue Service, are 
far from guaranteed to run smoothly and efficiently. 
 

As the federal government enters its 24th day with lapsed appropriations, it is my sincere 
hope that this unfortunate episode in our nation’s political life will soon come to a close.  

 
Thank you for your attention. 

 
 
      Sincerely, 

              
      Peter Franchot 
      Comptroller 
 
Enclosure 
 
 
 



 
 



 



 


